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OBJEMAIL2015/2278/P 30/06/2015  00:42:02 Objections

Windows:

The proposed windows on the commercial extension to 10-11 Stucley Place, London, NW1 8NS will 

be overlooking all floors to 206 Camden High Street from the different levels proposed.

Loss of light or overshadowing our garden area. The garden area will also be overlooked.

Other reasons for objections:

Privacy from all floors

Privacy from the garden area located to the back of 206 Camden High Street.

The value of the property 206 Camden High Street could be reduced due to the fact that if windows 

were put in place and took away any privacy to 206 Camden High Street it could effect: 

• A future sale of the property

• If 206 Camden High Street were to extend in the future the proposed new windows could effect plans.

• If the floors which are already there on 206 Camden High Street were turned into flats this may also 

have privacy issues.

Sewage & Grey Water:

The proposed new extension would impact largely on the sewage system & grey water.

206 Camden High Street already receive excess water and disposed products from the health industry 

such as types of wipes and other health products coming from 10-11 Stucley Place this may occur 

especially when the weather has been raining.

We believe the sewage systems and grey water pipes already put a strain on the area and as some of the 

pipes are small as mentioned we can receive waste products coming from shared pipes coming from 

10-11 Stucley Place to Camden High Street.

We therefore feel that proposed updates would not do enough to eliminate what could be a potential big 

problem as it would be a strain on the already inadequate systems.

Boundary:

 206 Camden High Street would object to any extension from 10-11 Stucley Place coming to the 

boundary, overshadowing the property.
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